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During plenary question time on 23 March 2010 I undertook to make enquiries with Sport 
Wales (formerly the Sports Council for Wales) about the Llanishen and Lisvane Reservoirs 
and write to you to once I had received their response. 

I understand that Sport Wales were involved with this matter when they confirmed their 
objections to the application, and that Chris Basten, Chairman of the Welsh Yachting 
Association (WY A) attended the 2008 Public Inquiry jointly on behalf of WY A and Sport 
Wales. 

As you are probably aware, Western Power Distribution Investments Limited successfully 
challenged the decision by Welsh Ministers to reject their appeal and refuse to grant 
planning permission and the Appeal was sent back to Welsh Ministers for reconsideration 
and redetermination. During the redetermination process all those previously involved will 
be consulted again. However, there is as yet no firm schedule for when this will happen. 

I will of course continue to follow developments at the site. 
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